
From: Paul Heintz [mailto:paul@sevendaysvt.com]  

Sent: Thursday, July 23, 2015 6:14 PM 
To: London, Sarah; Springer, Darren 

Subject: Re: Your request 

 

Hi Sarah and Darren, 

 

Please see the language in my original request (copied below), which specifies that you produce 

all responsive records with only exempt portions redacted. In other words, please provide those 

30 pages you also withheld from Vermont Watchdog. I can't imagine that the entirety of those 

documents (subject line, recipient's and sender's names, etc.) are exempt. 

 

Thanks, 

Paul 

 

If you believe an otherwise public record is exempt from disclosure, produce a log with 

the page numbers of the documents, the date of the document, the people or entities who 

received copies, the authors of the document and a specific explanation (citing to the 

applicable exemption) for why a document has not been produced;  

If an otherwise public record has a portion that is exempt from disclosure, redact any 

exempt portion and release the redacted document together with a log (as described in 

the previous bullet);  

 

On Tue, Jul 21, 2015 at 6:31 PM, London, Sarah <Sarah.London@state.vt.us> wrote: 

Hi Paul, attached please find records in response to your public records act request dated July 7, 

2015.  We have redacted personal contact information pursuant to 1 VSA 317(c)(7) and 

commercially sensitive information pursuant to 1 VSA 317(c)(9).  The same records withheld 

from the WatchDog production were withheld in response to this request as executive privileged 

communications pursuant to 1 VSA 317(c)(1) and (c)(4) – specifically, the withheld records are 

substantive communications regarding a draft press release amounting to approximately 30 

pages. 

 

If you feel any information has been withheld in error, you may appeal to the Governor’s Chief 

of Staff, Darren Springer, pursuant to 1 VSA 318. 

 

I understand you are making additional public record act requests of this office, including 

requests for EB-5 related communications and SEC related communications.  Now that we have 

completed this request, we will start to process your additional requests and will be in touch. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Sarah 
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